
 

 

PENNSBURY PARK DEDICATION 
Saturday, June 21, 1 pm 

 

Welcome summer by joining local dignitaries, Borough 
officials and neighbors as we formally dedicate our new and 
improved Pennsbury Park.   

 
Everyone is invited to view this interactive, creative and safe 
play space designed for our children to enjoy.  We are thrilled 
and proud to have this wonderful addition to our community. 
 

Light refreshments will be available after the brief ceremony. 

 
We hope to see you at the park on June 21. 

 

 


